
 

Public Notice 
Monday, May 3, 2021 

 

Outbreak Declared Over 

St. Joseph’s Lifecare Centre is pleased to inform the public that Brant County Health Unit has 

declared our recent outbreak to be over.  

Essential caregivers are asked to check your email for information about how this impacts 

visitation at our long-term care home.  

 

Thank you 

 

 

 


